Youth to test ATV knowledge at the state fair
Source: Danielle Hagler, Nelson County 4-H youth development agent

Many young Kentuckians love riding ATVs, and Kentucky 4-H wants them to be safe riders. During the Kentucky State Fair, 4-H will host an ATV Safety Skill-A-Thon as a fun way for young people to test their safety knowledge and win prizes that include safety gear. 

The skill-a-thon will occur at 1 p.m. Aug. 24 at Cloverville and is open to 4-H’ers between 12 and 18 years old. Participants will be placed in two divisions based on their 4-H age. 

The contest consists of three sections. 4-H’ers will compete in a written test based on information from the ATV Safety Institute‘s online safety course and 4-H ATV safety curriculum. They will also identify the parts of an ATV and ATV safety equipment for recreational and working riders.

It is free to compete in this contest at the state fair, but youth must complete the online Teen ASI ATV Safety course at https://cbt.svia.org/ beforehand. Participants should mail a copy of the completion certificate with their registration.  Registration forms are due by Aug. 11. 
To get a registration form or for more information on the contest or ATV safety, contact the (COUNTY NAME) Extension office.
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